
Dr. D. Thomas, 
N.I.B.S.C., 
Holly Hill, 
Hampstead, 
London, -

~ NW3. 

Dear Dr. Thomas, 

SCREENING OF PLASMA DONATIONS FOR ANTIBODIES TO HTLV 
III 

I am writing to confirm that as from this date no 
batch of any Cutter product which has not been 
prepared from 100% screened plasma donations will be 

~.. shipped from the U.S.A. for sale in the United 
Kingdom. 

As requested, all protocols will include a statement 
confirming that each individual donation has been 
tested for antibody to HTLV III and found non-
reactive. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marie W. Tatt (Mrs.), 
Regulatory Affairs Manager. 
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